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Westover Skate Park Temporarily Closed to the Public 

Harrisonburg, Va. – The Harrisonburg Parks and Recreation Department has closed the Westover Skate Park 
for maintenance work as of today, March 4, 2019. 

A contractor is working to resurface and repair several areas of the skate park. Work includes replacing 
damaged ramp surfaces and inspecting and repairing substructures.  

Staff anticipates maintenance work to be completed and the skate park reopened Friday, March 8, 2019.  

For updates, please visit our website at www.harrisonburgva.gov/parks-recreation. 

 

 

 

The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia.  It is home to almost 
55,000 people.  More information about the City of Harrisonburg is online at www.HarrisonburgVA.gov.  
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